
 

 
 
 

December 13, 2019 
 
Dear Resident 
ADDRESS 
Portland, Oregon 97227 
 
RE: Temporary Parking Permit Program in Overlook Neighborhood  
 
After on-going conversations between the Overlook Neighborhood Association and Adidas, Adidas reached out to the 
Portland Bureau of Transportation (PBOT) to discuss available options to address neighborhood parking impact 
caused by nearby construction.  
 
To mitigate the parking challenges, PBOT was asked to implement a temporary parking permit program until 
construction is complete at the Adidas campus. The Overlook Neighborhood Association has provided input on the 
specifics they feel will meet community needs. Adidas has offered to purchase up to three parking permits per 
household.  
 

Program details provided by Overlook Neighborhood Association representatives: 

• All households within the boundary are eligible for two permits  

• All households within the boundary are eligible for one guest permit  

• Visitor limit is 1-Hour  

• Parking will be enforced Monday through Friday from 8am to 5pm 

• Parking permits are valid from February 1, 2020 to March 31, 2021 

• If permits are lost or stolen, a $15 permit fee will be charged 

 

Next steps for residents: 

• To ensure your parking permit arrives before enforcement starts, please complete and return the attached 

application by January 10, 2019.  

 

Expected timeline for implementation of Overlook Temporary Parking Permit Program: 

• Permits issued and mailed to all applicants by January 31st.  

• Parking signs installed mid-January to February 1st, weather dependent. 

• Parking enforcement begins February 1st. Please note, parking signs may be installed prior to February 1st, 

but parking will not be enforced until that date. Non-permitted vehicles parked on the street will be subject 

to citation after February 1st. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.  
 
Antonina Pattiz (503) 823-5347 
Antonina.pattiz@portlandoregon.gov 


